
Dear [Ally's Name], 

As I sit down to write this letter, my heart feels heavy knowing that our time together is coming 

to a close. You have been not just a trusted ally, but a true friend throughout our journey. 

Your unwavering support and camaraderie have been invaluable. Together, we have faced 

challenges, celebrated victories, and created countless memories that I will cherish forever. Your 

insights and wisdom have not only guided me, but have also inspired those around you. 

While it is difficult to say goodbye, I know that this is not the end, but a new beginning for both 

of us. I am excited to see where life takes you, and I hope our paths cross again in the future. 

Thank you for everything. Keep in touch. 

With heartfelt gratitude, 

[Your Name] 


